
 

 

 

Agenda Item 
Streetlights Update 
 
Meeting Date 
July 8, 2025 
 
Prepared By 
Leaha M. Jackson, City Administrator 
 
Background 
At the June council meeting, the Council asked staff to look into street lighting at 2nd St NW and 
Whistle Stop. Staff checked whether lights were already in place in the area. The blow is a 
snippet of where they are currently located. One option is to investigate whether Minnesota 
Power can switch out the head to a brighter one or consider adding more lights. 
 
Recommended Action 
 
 
 
Council Action: Motion by: ____________ Second by: ___________ 

Motion to: 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Voted in Favor: __________  Voted Against: ___________ 

Approved: _______ Denied: _______ Tabled: _______ No Action: _______ 
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